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June 15, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about oversight. Your failures around the coronavirus

have killed tens of thousands of Americans and put tens of millions of us

out of work with only the CARES act keeping many people afloat. You

have a well known huckster’s distaste for oversight from your long promised

tax returns and attacks on Mr Mueller’s work to the many fired inspectors

general and loud insistence on gutting CARES oversight. Now Treasury

is completely stonewalling even this enfeebled oversight process in disburs-

ing nearly a trillion dollars and what little investigative journalists have

been able to find has not been encouraging with the goal of supporting the

economy undermined and small business funds diverted elsewhere.

Please assure me that PPP recipients will be made public immediately.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


